COPY OF AIR LETTER

LILOYD S5 REGISTIER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

25th January, 1966.

Dear Sirs,

S.S5. "BONNA",

With reference to the Classification in the
Soclety's Register Book, I would inform you that
the Special Survey will become due at the end of
March, and I shall be glad to learn what
arrangements are proposed to be made for this
inspection to be held.

It will be appreciated if you will forward a

copy of your reply to the Society's local
Surveyors.

Yours faithfully,

£c Hﬁ{%

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Marine Industry Corp. Ltd.,
1803/4, Hang Chong Building,

5, Queens Boad Central,
HONG_KONG,




